
From: Daniel Bloch  

Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2024 2:54 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2024/1122/p 

 

Dear sir/madam, 

 

Living in close proximity to the site at 15 Keats Grove I often pass this 

location. I’ve always found it very congested as a result of all the delivery 

drivers covering the entrance to the garages. So I would be delighted to see 

this scheme granted and built. 

 

Best 

 

Daniel Bloch 

 


